
Vote411 Help for Candidates 
 
 
I didn’t get a questionnaire. How can I get one? 
 
All candidates who filed their petitions in Doylestown will receive an invitation to participate in 
our voter guide. Invitations were sent via email using the email address that the candidate 
provided in their petition.  Candidates should check their SPAM folder for the email.  If they still 
can’t locate the invitation, please contact lwvbucksvote411@gmail.com 
 
 
What is the deadline? When is it due? 
 
Vote411 will go live on Friday, April 18th  and will stay active until Election Day.  Candidates 
who have not responded will have ‘Candidate has not yet responded’ by their name until they 
respond. Candidates can access their link anytime until the day before the election. 
 
We will be downloading a copy on  Monday, April 28th  to publish in the Bucks County Herald. 
Any changes made after that date will not appear in the print guide. 
 
Is there a word count? 
 
There is a character count. The questions have a 750 character count, and the bio fields 
(education,experience) have a limit of  300 characters each. 
 
 
Will there be a print Guide in the Herald this year? 
 
Yes,  the  May 8th  edition.  
 
 
Can I change my responses after I submit? 
 
Yes. The link is active until the day before Election Day.  You are welcome to update your 
response as often as you like.  
 
 
I uploaded my picture and it is appearing sideways. How can I change my photo? 
 
Our system displays photos in ‘portrait mode’ orientation only.  We suggest you crop the photo 
so the dimensions are in portrait orientation proportions. If you still can’t get it to work, you can 
send us the picture file at lwvbucksvote411@gmail.com and we can insert it. 
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I already received my voter guide request from the Bucks County Intelligencer/Courier 
Times.  Why am I getting another email? 
 
The Intell/Courier Times Voter Guide is a completely separate voter guide. While some of the 
information may be the same, our questions are different. The League of Women Voters is a 
non-partisan organization and our questions reflect our non-partisan status.  
 
 
Can you send my invitation to another address? 
 
Candidates should contact us at lwvbucksvote411@gmail.com  to request a change of email 
address if they want to use a different email than the one they provided in their petition.  
 
 
I am a candidate for Judge of Elections/Inspector of Elections.  Why didn’t I receive an 
invitation? 
 
Due to the large number of races, we are not including these races in our guide.   
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